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REVISED NOTICE OF CHANGE TO QIKIQTANI PUBLIC HEARING ON 
THE DRAFT NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN – WEATHER DELAY 

 
Date: March 20, 2017 
 
Further to the Notices issued March 3 and 14, 2017 announcing the Qikiqtani Regional 
Public Hearing date of March 21-26, 2017, this Notice is intended to advise all participants 
in the Public Hearing on the 2016 Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan (DNLUP) being held in 
accordance with Part 2 of the Nunavut Planning and Project Assessment Act (NUPPAA), 
and the general public, that due to weather and flight cancellations the Qikiqtani Regional 
Public Hearing date has been changed as follows:  
 

Qikiqtani Region: March 22 – 27, 2017, 9:00 AM to 9:00 PM, Koojesse Ballroom, 
 Frobisher Inn, Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
The Kivalliq and the Kitikmeot Regional Public Hearings remain the same. 
 
Participants may not attend or speak at any Regional Public Hearing via 
teleconference. The Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) plans to make a 
teleconference line available to listen to the un-translated proceedings at all 
Regional Public Hearings. The NPC does not represent, warrant or guarantee 
the availability or reliability of any teleconference line, and the Regional Public 
Hearings will not be adjourned or invalidated as a result of any mechanical or 
technical dysfunction or error with the teleconference line. 

 
 Teleconference details: 1 888 289 4573 conference # 6859825  

 
 


